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Y3/4 Netball 

Well done to our Y3/4 netball teams for their fantastic 

participation in Wednesday’s festival at HCCS.  Exemplary 

teamwork, sportsmanship and enthusiasm displayed by 

all.  They were also very excited to see some of their  

former school family 

Thank you to Mrs Warren for coaching them and  

accompanying them.   

 

Parent Consultations 

Staff are looking forward to talking to parents next week 

during parent consultations.  If you have not already done 

so, please book using your School Spider App.  

 

Fireworks 

Tickets for our firework event 

are now on sale at the school 

office.  Alternatively, you can 

purchase them via ParentPay.   

 

 

Y5/6 Trip to Chester Cathedral 

Year 5 and 6 had a great day at Chester Cathedral taking 

part in a range of activities as part of Pilgrim Week.  Their 

behaviour was exemplary and the staff at the cathedral 

commended the children’s in depth knowledge.   

 

Dates  

Wednesday 20th October - PTA Meeting 6:15pm School 

Hall 

Friday 22nd October - Non-uniform (bottles/sweets/

chocolates) 

Friday 22nd October—Break up for half term 

Monday 1st November—Inset Day 
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COVID  

Cheshire East continues to experience a high number of 

positive cases. 

Please continue to access a PCR is your child has a cough 

or a temperature, or is requested to do so by Track and 

Trace. 

If your child tests positive for coronavirus please email 

covid@breretonprimary.org.uk 

 

 

Brereton Parish Council  

Please see attached a document explaining how there is 

currently a consultation around the location of the new 

Bluebell Green estate and whether is should remain as 

part of Brereton Parish Council or be part of Holmes    

Chapel.  A move  would mean loss of monies and potential 

for more development in our rural parish.  We would be 

grateful if our families could respond.   

 

Equestrian Success 

Well done to Jess (Y6) who recently appeared in ‘Showing 

Journal’ following her success at The Royal Windsor horse 

show.  A huge achievement!   

Columbus Day 

Today, KS2 celebrated Columbus Day, an important      

festival in Spain.   Señora  Bond talked to the children  how 

children there celebrate the day and all pupils had an  

opportunity to try a variety of foods brought over to Spain 

from America.   

 

 


